For almost 23 years | lived in NE PDX and either studied education or worked as a short and long term sub in Centennial, David

Douglas, PPS, and Reynolds School Districts.

| did not plan on becoming a career sub, but knowing PERS was part of subs' benifits made the career feel more secure. Once
PERS was unceremoniously taken away from subs the unappreciation and unsecure retirement future created unnecessary added
stress to an otherwise enjoyable and fullfilling career.

Thank you for taking the time to create and support HB3130. This feels like a big step in community building.

Sincerely,
Ted Bosco



